
 

 
 

 
This is to remind you that the last day of school this year is 10 December. Classes 
end at 12:00pm.  
 
Please ensure you take all your belongings home so that cubbies and lockers can 
be cleaned during the break. We recommend that parents check the lost and 
found basket for any missing items. Please remember that what is left in lockers, 
cubbies and the basket will be disposed of. 
 
Please note that classes resume on 4th January. 
 

 

GIS Student Council would like to remind parents that the annual Giving Tree will 
take place on Wednesday 9th December. This is a wonderful opportunity for 
students to give back to their community by donating gently used or new 
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toys/puzzles/books/clothes/shoes to children who would otherwise not receive a 
gift this season.  
 
Please wrap your item and label it with a label provided by your student council 
representative (G1, G2 and G3 may collect their labels from their class teachers). 
Please indicate the gender, age and size (if appropriate) for each gift. 
 

 

 
We would like to thank the parents and students who attended the information 
evening with Ms Tone Breivik, a counsellor at Gjøvik High School, who presented 
all options available to students completing Grade 10 in Norway.  
 
In addition, Ms Ada Øye, the IB Diploma Programme Coordinator at Gjøvik High 
School, was supposed to present the Diploma Programme at her school to Grade 
10 students and their parents tonight, Tuesday 7 December from 5:00pm to 
6:00pm in our library. Please note that the presentation has been rescheduled 
and will now take place on 20 January 2022 from 5:00pm to 6:00pm in GIS 
library. 
 
Finally, Grade 10 students and parents are invited to participate in a digital 
meeting organized by Karriere Oppland Gjøvikregionen with a focus on education 
at high school level. Attached to this newsletter is an invitation with more detailed 
information.  
 

 
We are planning the following information evenings for parents in January: 

• 12 January 5:00 – 6:30 Assessment and reporting in the PYP (Grades 1-6) 

• 13 January 5:00 – 6:30 Assessment and reporting in the MYP (Grades 7-10) 

Information evenings for Grade 10 students 
and parents: NEW DATE  

Save the date! 
 
 



 

 
If you have any questions about the matters below, please contact the relevant 
person: 
 
Taxi (GIS)  Dennis Wanda  dennis.wanda@gjovikis.no  
 
Taxi/bus  Ingrid Raasholm  ingrid.raasholm@gjovik.kommune.no  
(Kommune) 
     
SFO    Deepika Senthilkumar  sfo@gjovikis.no  
 
Nurse (MYP)         Ingrid Julie Stadtler  Ingrid-Julie.Stadtler@gjovik.kommune.no 

             Tel. 903 65 394 
 
Nurse  (PYP)  June Engebretsen   June.Engebretsen@gjovik.kommune.no  
       Tel. 46 95 13 24 
 

Covid-19 testing      Gjøvik Town Hall                 Tel. 61 15 89 11 

 

School support contact details 
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